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January/2018 Other 1. Product categories: Does the NSC compare 
what the accreditation agency submits vs. 
what the provider submits.  If a discrepancy 
exists, what does the NSC do? 

Yes. Supplier Standard 22 ensures the NSC 
verifies what a supplier submits as an 
offered service or product to beneficiaries is 
properly accredited. 
 
 If a discrepancy is discovered, i.e. the 
supplier has a product or service on file or 
on the application that is not accredited 
according to the accreditation agency, the 
supplier will be contacted about the 
discrepancy.  
 
The NSC will only load as a product and 
service what is received from the 
accreditation agency. If a supplier submits 
an enrollment with a product or service they 
are accredited for and the accreditation 
agency has not informed the NSC we are 
unable to update your enrollment with that 
information. For this reason we contact the 
supplier to inform them of the issue. If the 
supplier is indeed accredited for that 
product or service they will need to contact 
the accreditation agency and have them 
submit that updated information to the NSC 
so the enrollment can be updated properly.  
 
If that product or service is not an 
accredited product or service the item will 
not be added as part of the enrollment, the 
analyst may request the supplier submit a 
corrected section 3D.  

 

  i. Follow-up: Asked for clarification on the 
response:  when NSC gets information from 
Accreditation and there is a discrepancy, is it pro or 
pre-actively addressed?   

When the NSC puts the information in, if 
anything in the billing report doesn’t match 
up with accreditation, the supplier will be 
contacted – either by the analyst or site 
inspector will bring it up. 
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